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Please add the attached emails to Docket No. 20200000. Have a great weekend! 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

loriheintz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lori Heintz 

< loriheintz@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 8:17 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Lori Heintz 
119 Tidewater Dr Bradenton, FL 34210-4633 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

camille@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Camille Tate 
<camille@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:30 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Camille Tate 
17700 Passionflower Cir Clermont, FL 34714-5426 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

mikeg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike Gentles 

< mikeg@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:31 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mike Gentles 
SPINNING WHEEL Dr Apopka, FL 32712 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

charliesquires72@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charlie Squires 

<charliesquires72@everyactioncustom.com> 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:30 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Charlie Squires 
Archer, FL 32618 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

jimpodschun@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Podschun 
<ji m podschu n@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 8:16 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Podschun 
3543 Vestavia Way Longwood, FL 32779-5862 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

cheridevries70@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cheri DeVries <cheridevries70 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 2:36 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Cheri DeVries 
Venice, FL 34293 
cheridevries70@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

lindsayejohnson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lindsay JOhnson 

< Ii ndsayejohnson@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:08 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Lindsay Johnson 
941 S Forest Creek Dr St Augustine, FL 32092-3779 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

strovas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Trovas 

< strovas@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:21 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, ofthese jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Trovas 
838 Tennessee Ln Sarasota, FL 34234-5711 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

bsreadsalot@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Singer 
< bsreadsalot@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 5:35 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Singer 
7880 NW 51st St Lauderhill, FL 33351-5073 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

bill@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of William Johnson 
< bill@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:21 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Net Metering in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
William Johnson 
Sarasota, FL 34232 
bill@brilliantharvest.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

jritter@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joseph Ritter 

<j ritter@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 5:38 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Ritter 
2929 Eagle Estates Cir S Clearwater, FL 33761-2808 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

callie.sjostrom@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of callie sjostrom 

< ca I lie.sjostrom@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:21 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
callie sjostrom 

Fernandina Beach, FL 32034 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

pradeepthooran@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Pradeep Ponnuswamy 
< pradeepthooran@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 2:36 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control oftheir own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Pradeep Ponnuswamy 
8468 Corkfield Ave Orlando, FL 32832-5011 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

lbiasci@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laura Biasci 

< lbiasci@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:21 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Biasci 
19336 Autumn Woods Ave Tampa, FL 33647-3249 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

beck4212@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Beck <beck4212 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:38 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Beck 
4212 Nova Ln Lake Worth, FL 33462-3417 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

cheridevries70@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cheri Devries <cheridevries70 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 2:39 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Cheri DeVries 
Venice, FL 34293 
cheridevries70@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

rlsumners@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ron Sumners 
< rlsumners@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:38 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

I have invested thousands of dollars in my rooftop solar system and depend on the current net Zero policies to remain in 
place. If the reimbursement rate changes it will kill the solar and will not be in the best interest of the public. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ron Sumners 
185 Sand Dollar Rd Indialantic, FL 32903-2319 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

alvinpeters@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alvin Peters 
<alvinpeters@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 10:37 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Alvin Peters 
512 Bunkers Cove Rd Panama City, FL 32401-3916 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

zjaynewton@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeffrey Newton 
<zjaynewton@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 2:36 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Newton 
526 Largovista Dr Oakland, FL 34787-8972 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

wilson_robertm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Wilson 
<wilson_robertm@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:36 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Wilson 
4372 Oak Bay Dr W Jacksonville, FL 32277-1013 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

allenwoll@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Allen Wollscheidt 
< allenwoll@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:35 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, ofthese jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Allen Wollscheidt 
1026 SW 8th Ct Cape Coral, FL 33991-2601 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

gato841@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Catherine de Leon <gato841 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:39 PM 
Offic~ of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Catherine de Leon 
300 Bayview Dr Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160-4773 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

dobi_dobroslawa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dobi Dobroslawa 
< dobi_dobroslawa@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:06 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dobi Dobroslawa 
21784 Brixham Run Loop Estero, FL 33928-6266 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

kevingale@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Gale 
< kevi nga le@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:35 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Gale 
916 NW 30th Ct Wilton Manors, FL 33311-2224 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

charles.c.reith@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Reith 

< charles.c.reith@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 4:38 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Hi Commissioners, I purchased a 4 kw solar system about six-months ago. It will pay for itself in about ten years, which is 

a long payback period but I wanted to support my local solar provider (Regions). Please preserve net metering, without 

which I'll not recover my investment before I die. Thank you so much, Charles 

Sincerely, 
Charles Reith 

3732 Castellon Ct Sarasota, FL 34238-4592 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

djudy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Deborah Judy 
< djudy@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:34 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Judy 
1415 N Highway A1A Apt 401 Indialantic, FL 32903-2720 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

dsanchez@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dimas Sanchez 
< dsa nchez@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:08 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dimas Sanchez 
5141 Bellthorn Dr Orlando, FL 32837-4717 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

mbogle561@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Bogle <mbogle561 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 2:39 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Bogle 

19 NE 10th St Delray Beach, FL 33444-4043 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

jmoy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Moy 

<j moy@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 10:33 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
John Moy 
760 Windlass Way Sanibel, FL 33957-4918 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

consciousdr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Danielle Ross 

< consciousd r@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:05 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, ofthese jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Danielle Ross 
6036 Peregrine Ave Orlando, FL 32819-7520 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

jimnjax1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Worden <jimnjax1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Worden 
5363 Kilcrease Rd Jacksonville, FL 32234-2407 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

mingder.yang@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mingder Yang 
< mingder.yang@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 3, 2020 2:32 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mingder Yang 
Gainesville, FL 32605 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

papointer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Pointer 
< papointer@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Pointer 
11232 SW 75th Ter Ocala, FL 34476-9251 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

popcomic@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Doug Landau 

<popcomic@everyactioncustom.com> 

Thursday, September 3, 2020 6:04 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Doug Landau 

150 73rd St S Saint Petersburg, FL 33707-1143 

1 




